
 
NEWSLETTER #15 

26 NOV 2020 
 
 

The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising committees) 
that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a stronger parent community. 
Check out our website for more details: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/ 
https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/ 
 

 
PTA-S’MART COMMUNITY  
THANK YOU EVENING CELEBRATION 
7:30pm, Monday 7th December @ Protocol  

Nibbles provided 

The PTA / S’Mart Committee are looking forward to seeing you at the Thank You Evening on 
Monday 7th December at Protocol to thank all the parents and whanau who have helped out in 
classrooms and in the wider school community this year. We also want to thank the teachers for 
their hard work this year.  
 
Note: ​Protocol is located on the corner of Colombo Street and Cashmere Road. 
Looking forward to seeing you there!! 
 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/


FIESTA!!! 

What a great day we had on Saturday! Fantastic vibe, fabulous weather and just general 
all-round good time had by all!  

A super-huge thanks to our MC for the day ​Sam Doney​ who made the day run smoothly!  

And also thank you to the following: 

● Senior and Junior kapa haka performers  
● Show choir 
● Individual performers including Isla Ballentine, Hannah Pateman, Sitara Ferguson, Lucy 

Young, Evelyn Low, Daria and Charlotte 
● The teachers and student leaders who volunteered for the Dunk tank – they loved it 

really! 

 

A huge thanks to everyone who helped set-up and run stalls on the day (sorry if you ended up 
being on a little longer than you anticipated!).  

 

FIESTA PHOTO OP! ……. 
Because we’d like to have some great photos of the day, we’re running a competition for the ​top 
2​ best photos of the day – if you’ve got a few shots you want to consider send them to Jo at 
Fiesta@smartcommunity.org.nz​ …. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Fiesta@smartcommunity.org.nz


And the WINNER is….. 
If you didn’t see the announcement earlier in the week the winners of the cake decorating 
competition - which was a hard-fought competition!- were... 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

The winners each received a bottle of Barkers Fruit Syrup, Sundae sauce and tomato sauce, all 
kindly donated by Barkers of Geraldine. 

And honorable mentions... 

  

 



 

Of course, we couldn’t have done it without the support of our sponsors so please consider 
using their products or services when you have a need for them!  

 

 

 


